
Tuesday 5th November 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

Poppy Appeal 2024

We are proud to support the Royal British Legion’s annual Poppy Appeal again this year.

Throughout this week, children will have the opportunity to purchase Poppy Appeal items. The available items and 
suggested donation amounts are:

Paper Poppy: £1
Reflector: £1

Fabric Bracelet: £1.50
Snap Band: £1.50

Class teachers will oversee the process, allowing children time to make their donations and collect their chosen 
items. To help with this, please send donations in a named envelope with the correct amount enclosed.

Thank you very much for your continued support of this important cause.

Regards

Sophie Bugg
Head of School MIJS


